
 

The Toddler Times 
December Update 2022 

 
• MDOW will be closed December 21– January 3 for the Christ-

mas holiday.  MDOW reopens on Jan. 4th.  
 
• Registration for Summer 2023 and September 2023 will begin 

on Friday, January 13.  Online registration begins at 6:00 a.m.  
 
• Children who will be turning 4 by September 1 are eligible to 

be in Pre-K.  The Pre-K meets for 3 sessions/week.  The op-
tions are M/W/F am, or Tuesday all day and Thurs. am.  If you 
want more classes than the 3 Pre-K sessions, please use the 
General registration form. 

 
• January 22, 1-3 p.m., MDOW will be having an Open House for 

families to learn about our program.  Please pass this infor-
mation along to your family and friends.  

 
• The Scholastic Book Fair was a huge success! Thank you to 

everyone who helped support this event, especially Brooke 
O’Neill!! 

 
*   Snow Policy:  MDOW follows Baltimore County’s school closing 
policy.  If Baltimore County schools are closed, MDOW is closed.  
If BCPS open 1 hr. late, MDOW opens at 10:00 a.m.  IF BCPS 
open 2 hrs. late, MDOW opens at 10:00 a.m.  IF schools close 
early, please pick up your child as soon as possible.  
 
 

The Staff of Mother’s Day Out of Westchester wishes 
all of our families a Wonderful Holiday and Warm-
est Wishes for a Happy and Healthy New Year!! 


